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I do not support SB 579.  Our state is better off when only law-abiding citizens are 

allowed to vote.  If you commit a crime and are in jail you have lost your right to vote 

in our state elections.  This loss of right to vote needs to remain in place for convicted 

felons.  The only reason this bill is being proposed is to increase the number of 

people who you (democrats) hope will vote democrat.   

 

Respectfully,  

William John Rall  


